
Pray for wholeness and healing: For Don Ellis, David & Margaret Millidge, 
Angie Johnson, Nancy Fellows, Jeff, Dan and Beccy Jenkins, Gill Haworth, the 
Batchelors, Susan, Ian, Elaine (Lisa’s friend’s Mum) and her daughter Jo, 
Sarah’s family & relatives of church family: Sophie, Jean, Jamie Colclough 
(Val Stewart's son).  
 
Praying for Wick and Kingley Gate – Road of the Week: Clun Road.  
Dear Lord, We place the name of Jesus over Clun Road - all who live, work 
and travel there. May they know the light of your presence, the joy of your 
peace and the hope of your guidance. We ask this in Jesus’ powerful name. 
Amen. 
 
Break my heart for what breaks yours? Jesus’ call in Luke 10:37 is simple yet 
radical: “Go and do likewise.” The Good Samaritan didn’t just feel 
compassion, he acted. Kingdom compassion crosses boundaries, takes 
risks, and costs us something. The Greek word often translated as 
compassion in the Gospels is splagchnizomai—a word that sounds odd to 
our ears but carries deep, visceral meaning. It literally refers to the inward 
parts, the guts—the seat of emotion in ancient thought. When Jesus sees the 
crowds and is moved with compassion, the word used is splagchnizomai. It 
tells us He didn’t just feel pity from a distance. No, He was moved in His very 
being. His stomach churned with love and grief for the broken. As disciples 
who are coming to more deeply know, love and follow Jesus, we’re called to 
true compassion like this; not mere sentiment, but a suffering with the other. 
It’s a divine empathy that leads to action. And isn’t that the heart of the 
Gospel? That Christ saw our suffering, entered into it, and bore it Himself. 
Real compassion doesn’t stay passively coming to church—it moves us to 
intentionally be the church when we leave the building, to enter the pain of 
others, just as Jesus did. 
 
If you would like something about All Saints or other local churches 
publicised or would like your name added / taken off the prayer request list 
above please email Jonathan Black: wickinformation@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Sunday 13 July 
Kingdom compassion 

Welcome to All Saints, Wick. We are one Church, meeting on Sundays in All 
Saints (9am) and Wick Hall (10am for refreshments, service starts 10:30am). 
If you are visiting, please make yourself known to one of our welcomers.  
 
We have groups for children and young people during our service at Wick 
Hall during term time. Over the school holidays we will have Summer 
Services for Everyone while our Super Saints and Youth teams take a break. 
 
Above all we hope that you feel welcome, and able to share in the good 
news of Jesus our risen Saviour. 
 
Our Clergy 
Rev'd Lisa Fairman-Brown  Priest-in-charge          
Email:  rev.lyminsterwick@gmail.com Mobile: 07925 275184 
Lisa is not generally available on Fridays which is her family/rest day 
 
CONTACT DETAILS 
We’ve setup a detailed contact list on the church website for different 
areas of church life: 
 

https://www.allsaintswick.org.uk/428/Contact 
 
 

OTHER SERVICES AND MEETINGS 
Knit and Natter - Mondays 10.15am-12pm in The Garden Room at All Saints 
Tots on Tuesday - 10am -11am at Wick Hall. Term time only. 
The Garden Room Cafe and Information  1st Tuesday of the month 10 am to 
12 noon. 
Midweek Service - Wednesdays, 9.30am in All Saints 
Coffee Morning - Fridays 9. 30am - 12pm in All Saints 
In person prayer gathering - 3rd Sunday of the month 6-7pm at All Saints  
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COLLECT (Worldwide Anglican prayer) for The Fourth Sunday after Trinity 
Gracious Father, by the obedience of Jesus you brought salvation to our 
wayward world: draw us into harmony with your will, that we may find all 
things restored in him, our Saviour Jesus Christ. 
 
BIBLE READING  
Luke 10: 25-37 
25 On one occasion an expert in the law stood up to test Jesus. ‘Teacher,’ he 
asked, ‘what must I do to inherit eternal life?’ 26 ‘What is written in the Law?’ 
he replied. ‘How do you read it?’ 27 He answered, ‘“Love the Lord your God 
with all your heart and with all your soul and with all your strength and with 
all your mind”; and, “Love your neighbour as yourself.”’ 28 ‘You have 
answered correctly,’ Jesus replied. ‘Do this and you will live.’ 29 But he 
wanted to justify himself, so he asked Jesus, ‘And who is my neighbour?’ 
30 In reply Jesus said: ‘A man was going down from Jerusalem to Jericho, 
when he was attacked by robbers. They stripped him of his clothes, beat him 
and went away, leaving him half-dead. 31 A priest happened to be going 
down the same road, and when he saw the man, he passed by on the other 
side. 32 So too, a Levite, when he came to the place and saw him, passed by 
on the other side. 33 But a Samaritan, as he travelled, came where the man 
was; and when he saw him, he took pity on him. 34 He went to him and 
bandaged his wounds, pouring on oil and wine. Then he put the man on his 
own donkey, brought him to an inn and took care of him. 35 The next day he 
took out two denarii and gave them to the innkeeper. “Look after him,” he 
said, “and when I return, I will reimburse you for any extra expense you may 
have.” 36 ‘Which of these three do you think was a neighbour to the man 
who fell into the hands of robbers?’ 37 The expert in the law replied, ‘The one 
who had mercy on him.’ Jesus told him, ‘Go and do likewise.’ 
 
SERMON NOTES – What’s God been saying to you today? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHURCH FAMILY NEWS 
7pm Service this Sunday with special guest speaker. 
 
PCC 22nd July, 7.30pm Garden Room 
 
Advert for Associate Minister for the Benefice - regrettably there were no 
applications for the post. Lisa and the Churchwardens have decided to 
re-advertise the post in late August. It is disappointing not to have had any 
applicants, but we lay it once again before God and that in it all he might be 
sovereign. 
 
Baptisms at Lyminster at the Family Service 9.30am, 20th July. Come and 
join in the welcome of Ashley, Luke, Erika and Sophie. Thank you for praying 
for them as they take this significant step. 
 
Arundel & Bognor Deanery Synod with Ford Prison Chaplaincy Rev. Andy 
Kerr managing chaplain. Thursday 17th July at Holy Cross Church, Chichester 
Road, North Bersted, PO21 5AU. Refreshments at 7pm, 7.30pm start. 
 
Ride & Stride is an event open to all to visit as many churches as possible in 
our Diocese to raise money both for All Saints and Sussex Historic Churches 
Trust. This year Ride & Stride is taking place on Saturday, September 13 
from 9am- 5pm. Ride + Stride participants are asked to obtain sponsorship 
and then visit as many different churches as possible throughout the day. 
You can choose any route you want and any mode of transport – walk, run, 
cycle, ride – or even drive – between the different churches on the route 
you’ve chosen. You can be sponsored either based on the number of 
churches you manage to visit or by a flat donation.   Churches open their 
doors to visitors if they are able. Some may also provide refreshments for 
weary travellers on their way! Please collect a sponsorship form from Carol 
Boreham or contact her on 07929 232338 or email 
carolboreham@icloud.com 
 
Fun & Gathering 
You are invited to TEA IN THE GARDEN at Ron and Viv's 
On Wednesday 23rd July 2.30pm and/or Thursday 7th August 2.30pm 
Either see Viv or Ron or email/phone, details from church members list  
if you would like to come. Come and enjoy fellowship, scones and cake. 
Come and meet the chickens !! 
 



Not on the electoral roll?... but please can we pray for you? 
Back in April we undertook to pray every week for one year for everyone at 
All Saints and many of you are involved by committing five people to prayer. 
BUT we want everyone included and the list only extended to those whose 
names are on the electoral roll. Please get in touch if you are not on the 
electoral roll but All Saints is your home and you would like to be prayed for 
weekly. The aim is that each of us is praying blessing and favour and God’s 
grace on five people at All Saints, while we ourselves are covered in prayers 
of blessing by the person praying for us. Email Lisa if you would like to be 
added. 
 
Praying the News: Rather than switching off the news, consider praying for 
each news story for we are called to bring the world and it’s needs to God in 
prayer. 
 
Praying for our Church family: This week we give thanks to God and pray for 
all those involved in the front line of welcome. May we all join in with the 
warm welcome of others - those we know, those who are not like us and 
those who are new or we don’t know! 
 


